Guidelines on contributions from Member State delegates
Contributions from Member State delegates are very valuable for the work of the Directorate for the Quality of Legislation (DQL) as they help to improve the quality of legal acts, in particular because of delegates' expertise in the relevant subject matter. 
The following guidelines are provided in order to assist delegates when submitting their contributions.
Timing
Contributions should be submitted before the deadline given, and in any case before the lawyer-linguists' meeting.
If no deadline is set, or no lawyer-linguists' meeting planned, it is recommended that delegates examine and comment on their language version as soon as it is available. 

Form
Contributions should be submitted in writing and, if possible, should be inserted directly into the text using track changes. Wherever possible, delegates should include the reasons for their suggested changes.
Contributions on different language versions should be submitted in separate documents. Even if contributions are made to one language version, it is very valuable if delegates indicate whether their contributions are likely to have an effect on all language versions. 
Content 
Contributions should relate primarily to inconsistencies, ambiguities, omissions and mistranslations, in particular regarding specialised, technical terms (e.g. pharmaceutical terminology). It is recommended that priority be given to the articles rather than the recitals, in particular those containing definitions. Merely stylistic contributions should be avoided.
All contributions should take into account the particular context in which a particular expression appears.
If several delegates examine a file, it is recommended that they coordinate their respective contributions in order to avoid conflicting suggestions.
The length of a document and the time available to lawyer-linguists to examine contributions should be taken into account when delegates submit their contributions.
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